
 

 

February 14, 2013 

 

Chairman Daniel Solis 

Committee on Zoning 

121 North LaSalle Street 

Chicago, IL  60602 

 

Dear Chairman Solis, 

 

Please be aware at the Committee on Zoning, Landmarks and Building Standards, which will hold a 

Committee meeting on February 26, 2013, with respect to Record Number O2013-39, located in the 44
th

 

Ward at 3223 North Sheffield, there is a possibility that I will be a potential tenant.   

 

I will ask to be recorded as abstaining under Rule 14 at both the Zoning Meeting and at the March 13, 2013 

City Council, as it pertains to this matter. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Thomas Tunney 

Alderman, 44
th

 Ward  

 

 

cc: Steve Berlin, Board of Ethics 
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